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The Board of Trustees of the Geneseo Public Library District did not meet in Foundation Room 
A at the library on Monday, August 10, 2020.  The meeting was cancelled due to severe storms 
and high winds that moved through the area shortly before the meeting was to start. More storms 
were predicted to come through the area later in the evening. 
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